
 

Date: 20/5/2024 

  

To 

The Chairman 

Board of Studies in B.Sc. Polymer Chemistry,  

University of Calicut. 

  

Sir/Madam, 

During our recent feedback sessions with alumni, 17% of our former students who completed their 

course in B.Sc. Polymer Chemistry, expressed their opinion that the current design of the course in 

terms of stimulating the extra-learning or self-learning is poor in the field of Polymer Chemistry. In 

light of this feedback, I respectfully urge you to consider incorporating more advanced topics into the 

curriculum during the revision process. This proactive approach will not only enhance the quality of 

education we provide but also strengthen our graduates' readiness to meet the demands of the 

professional landscape. 

Thanking you 

 Yours faithfully 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 


